
From: Edith Ramirez
To: Angie Gonzalez; Michelle Wilson
Subject: Fwd: re align Depot st
Date: Wednesday, February 15, 2017 5:54:30 PM

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Julia Wolfsmith <dezignsalon@earthlink.net>
Date: February 15, 2017 at 3:44:55 PM PST
To: Edith Ramirez <Edith.Ramirez@morganhill.ca.gov>
Subject: re align Depot st

Hello Edith
I would like to show my support to the City in regard to the Depot re alignemnt
project.
As you know I have been a property owner in Downtown for over 20 years and
am about to celebrate 30 years in business in Morgan Hill as of April 2017.  I
have seen many of years without direction of the Downtown.  The last few years I
have been so encouraged that the City is following through with the General Plan
for the Downtown.
This project is one of them…
So excited that parking and traffic circulation is completely thought out by the
city planners.  Almost overdone in my opinion.  I understand with each project
there are challenges but without the pains there will be no gains.
It is necessary to remove the industrial use from our Downtown to complete the
vision and what a great opportunity before you to do so and push the success of
the Downtown corridor to a whole other level.
Thank you for the hard work you must all put into making these projects happen.

Julia Wolfsmith 
dezignsalon@earthlink.net 
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From: Edith Ramirez
To: Michelle Wilson; Angie Gonzalez
Subject: FW: Depot Street Realignment
Date: Thursday, February 16, 2017 9:35:43 AM

From: Tyrone Little [mailto:tlittle@orangetheoryfitness.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2017 8:48 PM
To: Edith Ramirez
Subject: Depot Street Realignment

Morgan Hill City Council:

When choosing a location for our business, Orangetheory Fitness, the ideas and vision
Downtown Morgan Hill had in place were the number one selling point for choosing to go
downtown as well as to move forward with our investment in Morgan Hill in general. We feel
Morgan Hill is doing a great job in selecting businesses and housing alike for the area.
Projects like this will be what create  a lasting environment for our business as well as others
to thrive into the future. 

While I am sure you get some come complaints regarding housing in Morgan Hill you must
take into account the Downtown area is an entity of its own and should be regarded as such. In
order to drive more business to the area we feel projects like this are exactly what is needed. 

Sincerely,

Ty Little
Franchise Owner 
Orangetheory® Fitness  
Sunnyvale / Morgan Hill, CA 
tlittle@orangetheoryfitness.com 
Facebook | YouTube | Web
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